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OfSTED Inspection  

Due to this week’s OfSTED Inspection, we postponed 
our Parent Voice Meeting. I am delighted to confirm 
that this will take place next week on Wednesday 9am. 
The focus of this meeting is to discuss Communication. 
We look forward to hearing your views and sugges-
tions. As always, there will be a warm welcome and a 
biscuit or two! If you’re not able to make it to the 
meeting but would like to share you views, please 

Many thanks to those of you who were able to complete the OfSTED Parent View ques-
tionnaire. Your views are really important to us so we appreciate you taking the time to 
complete this.  

Once we receive the Inspection Report in the next few weeks, we will share this with 
you. Although I’m not able to share the outcome of the inspection until we receive the 
final report, I do want to express how proud I am to be the Headteacher of our wonder-
ful school. It’s a privilege to work with such delightful, children who are an absolute cred-
it to you all, and with a talented, assiduous and committed staff team.  

Parent Voice Group 

Half term begins next Friday at 3.30pm. Following the break, please remember that Monday 5th June is an INSET 
Day; school will therefore be closed to all pupils on this day. The final term will begin on Tuesday 6th June.  

Feast of the Ascension 

It was wonderful to have been able to celebrate 
Mass as a whole school community yesterday to 
mark the Feast of the Ascension. Many thanks to our 
Year 6 pupils who led this Mass with prayers, drama 
and music. Special thanks to Alicja in Year 6 for play-
ing the piano too!  

We will gather at church again next Thursday at 
9.30am as a whole school community for a special 
Mass to celebrate the feast days of St. Philip Neri 
and St. Bede.  You are most welcome to join us.  

Come & See Assembly 

Very well done to our Year 2 children who shared 
their RE learning with Parents in their Come & See 
Assembly on Friday. The children presented their 
learning brilliantly, professing their faith with pride 
and confidence.  

Word of the Week 

Next week, our Word of the Week will be Communi-
cation which will form the basis of our acts of collec-
tive worship throughout the week.  

Half Term is Coming... 


